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Join Us at an Open House Meeting and Learn More About the 
New England Clean Power Link 

TDI New England, the company developing the New England Clean Power Link, will hold a series of open house 
meetings in towns along the proposed route to provide information and answer questions about the proposed 
buried transmission project. 

The New England Clean Power Link is a proposed 154 mile underwater and underground transmission line that 
would deliver 1,000 MW of clean, lower-cost, hydroelectricity to the Vermont and New England market. It would 
originate at the U.S. – Canadian border and travel underwater down Lake Champlain and through existing road 
rights-of-ways to a new converter station that is proposed in Ludlow, Vermont. 

The open house meetings will be held at the 
following times and locations: 

August 19: Ludlow Town Hall, 37 Depot 
Street, Ludlow 7-9 pm 

August 21: Mount Holly Town Offices,
50 School St, Mount Holly 6-8 pm

August 27: Castleton Community Center, 

2108 Main St., Castleton 7-9 pm 

August 28: Alburgh Town Offices, 1 North 
Main Street, Alburgh, 6-8 pm 

September 2: Clarendon Community 

Center, Moulton Ave and Grange Hall Road, 
Clarendon, 6-8 pm 

September 4: Benson Community Hall, 
2724 Stage Road, Benson 6-8 pm 

At each meeting company representatives 
and consultants will provide information 
about the project and answer questions or 
take comments on the Project from 
attendees. The focus of these meetings will 
be on the roadway segment of the project 
route. 


